Spring 2024 Physics Tutoring by the Physics
Majors and/or by members of the Society
of Physics Students is TBD

— information will post for the Spring 2024
semester as soon as available.

Check with Teresa Wellman,
Administrative Associate (wellmant@marshall.edu /
304-696-6482), for future times and locations.




